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Ladies and Gentlemen:                                  

The Woonsocket High School Music Booster organization is making plans for the third annual Woonsocket High School Music Booster Golf Tournament to be held on Sunday, September 15, 2013 at the Country View Golf Course in Burrillville, RI.   The success of this event is credited largely to our sponsors, who lend their names and financial support to the event. The money we raise each year will go to the Woonsocket High School Band and Chorus to keep music in our schools. 

By participating as a sponsor, your organization will benefit from extended exposure through media campaigns and promotional efforts directed toward the supporters of The Woonsocket High School Band and Chorus. 

We have three levels of sponsorship packages:

· For a donation of $100.00, your name or your company name will appear on the tee shirts that will be given to each golfer.  

· For a donation of $50.00, your name or company name will appear on a sign located at one of the tee boxes on the golf course the day of the tournament for all to see.

· Perhaps you are willing to donate a gift certificate or items that can be used for prizes on the day or the tournament. 

You can select the level of participation that best meets your needs, and be secure in the knowledge that your sponsorship fee will be used to benefit The Woonsocket High School Band and Chorus. As a thank you we will send you two complimentary tickets to the Woonsocket High School’s Holiday Concert to be held in December 2013.
If you would like to have your donation picked up, please feel free to contact me at (401) 787-5523.
Thank you for the support you gave us last year.  It was greatly appreciated.  We're counting on your support, and will be happy to answer any questions you may have.   Thank you in advance for your willingness to support the efforts of The Woonsocket High School Music Boosters and making a difference in the lives of so many young talented musicians in our community.

Sincerely,

Celeste Kimble-Levreault
Woonsocket High School Music Booster

